GRIFFITH SAFETY BOARD

October 13, 2016

The Griffith Safety Board was called to order by Chairman Sutton at 7:00 p.m.

Those in Attendance

Gary Sutton
Debbie Dillon
Griffith Safety Board Chairman
Griffith Safety Board Vice-Chairman
Griffith Safety Board Secretary
Liz Goral
Keith Martin
Griffith Safety Board Member
Commander

Keith Martin Commande Roy Schoon Fire Chief

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. The following items were discussed:

Approval of September 8, 2016 minutes: Motion by Safety Board member Goral 2nd by Safety Board member Dillon Motion carried 4-0

Reports: Griffith Police Department

Commander Martin read the monthly report for September.

Compared to September 2015 crime for September 2016 fell 32% and the LPR (License Plate Recognition) car increased productivity by 121%

Griffith Fire Department

Chief Schoon read the September monthly report.

The Fire Department has had five new applicants with three interviews next week.

VEST

Chief Czerwinski read the monthly report for September.

FOP Post 161

Nothing

New Business

Fire Department Certificate of Recognition: Griffith Truck Committee members

Proposal by Purkey's Automotive and Towing to Perform Recovery Services for the Griffith Police Department

A motion by Safety Board Secretary Purgert, seconded by Vice-Chair Dillon, to accept as a provider Purkey's Automotive and Towing for recovery services for the Town of Griffith. Approved 4-0.

No Announcements

No Questions/comments from the floor.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

/lem